



City and County of Denver

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
CITY AND COUNTY BUILDING
DENVER, COLORADO • 80202-5390
TELEPHONE: 720-865-9000 • FAX: 720-865-9040
TTY/TTD: 720-865-9010

June 30, 2003

KENT RAUTENSTRAUS 3375 DUDLEY STREET WHEAT RIDGE, CO 80033

Dear Kent,

Thank you for your participation in the 71st Annual U.S. Conference of Mayors and International Mayors 2003 Denver Host Conference. The conference was a tremendous success, thanks to your contribution.

Your generous support and beautiful music enabled the 2003 Denver Host Committee to highlight some of the best and most exciting aspects of our city, while creating a fun, enlightening, and memorable experience for mayors from across the country and around the world. I am confident that our guests are still talking about the great visit they had here in Denver and about the hospitality of our sponsors and host committee.

We simply could not have done this without you. Thank you again for your generosity and your commitment to making the 2003 Denver conference such a success.

Yours truly,

Wellington E. Webb

Mayor

Denver 2003 Conference Chair & Host

-sull